
NB-28 Correspondence – Erika Pinto 

From: Erika Pinto [mailto:emarcelinapinto@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: City council meeting question 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Hello all  
My name is Erika Pinto and I live in district 3 under Suzie Price. Will you defund the police? 
 
They get billions in funding while you cut all social programs to actually help the community. We want a 
community generated system and for funds to be allocated away from statistically proven abusive police 
brutality. Instead fund the people 
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